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CACFP Center Administrative Overview Workshop  

Have you registered for the CACFP Center summer workshops? 

Administrative Overview Training 

These refresher trainings will include the newly proposed CACFP Meal Patterns, updated 

information on enrollment and Household Eligibility Applications, effective July 1st, 

information on maintaining accurate monthly and annual recordkeeping, and information on 

general CACFP procurement requirements. 

Attend one of the trainings to update your knowledge, and then return to your center staff to 

complete your required annual staff training. 

Register now at www.isbe.net/nutrition. Look under Workshops for CACFP Center 

Administrative Overview. 

Team Nutrition Training 

A separate registration may be made for an afternoon Team Nutrition Training session at the 

May 5, Springfield; May 14, Alsip; and June 16, Marion trainings. This bonus session will 

review nutrition recommendations from the Dietary Guidelines for Americans, and how they 

relate to the proposed CACFP Meal Patterns. We will also share strategies to effectively use 

nutrition education and fun physical activity resources, and highlight what resources are 

available from the USDA and NFSMI. To register, please select the CACFP Team Nutrition 

Training date that you want to attend. 

See you soon! 
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